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A buzzzzy meeting last week if you missed us. A few Rotarians that we  

mentioned: Ashely Dopf is now beekeeping! Another awesome Rotarian 

is Kathy Fehlig who hit a hole in one on hole #5 at TPC. Amazing work by 

both these ladies! We also heard from  

Dr. Christine Ng who shared with TBRCITW 

news about skincare. Living in the sunshine 

state that is very important information for 

many of us. Thank you! Our speaker last  

week was Dr. Quint White who spoke to 

the club about dredging the SJR. A lawsuit 

was filed in 2017, claiming the deepening 

of the channel would impact wetlands and the increase in salinity would 

harm ecosystems just a few days ago a federal judge has ruled the dredging of the St. Johns 

River by the Army Corps of Engineers can continue and rejected claims made in a lawsuit filed 

by the St. Johns Riverkeeper. Two years into a  

project deepening the  

13-mile shipping  

channel from the mouth of 

the SJR River to Jacksonville 

Port Authority’s Blount 

Island Marine Terminal,  

the city of Jacksonville was 

asked to contribute $70 million to the project to allow the new class of  

massive cargo ships to access Jacksonville’s port. Deepening the Jacksonville shipping channel 

to 47 feet will  accommodate more cargo aboard.   
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Join us this Thursday with guest speaker, Dr. Matthew Corrigan, 

Dean, College of Arts and Sciences, Jacksonville University. The topic 

of his presentation is: Primary & Convention Politics, and Implications 

due to the Covid Crisis.  Dr. Corrigan served as Professor of Political 

Science and Public Administration at the University of North Florida 

since 1995 and was Chair of the Department of Political Science and 

Public Administration from 2007 to 2018. He received his Ph.D. in 

Political Science from the University of Florida. He is a nationally  

recognized expert in American and Southern politics and the  

American presidency, and he has published three books, with a 

fourth book coming soon, as well as numerous peer-reviewed articles and chapters. With a  

collaborative philosophy and experience in University management, peer leadership, and new 

program development, Dr. Corrigan is a strong faculty advocate who values open dialogue  

between the College and University administration. His classes frequently cover topics that are 

highly relevant to Northeast Florida, including disaster management, downtown development, 

and growth of the millennial generation in our community. 
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Topic: Rotary Club of Ponte Vedra Beach, June 4th ZOOM 
Meeting 

Time: Jun 4, 2020 07:30 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89780511495?
pwd=bjFZbTB1ckk2emxKRXpySmdPL2Z5QT09 

Meeting ID: 897 8051 1495 

Password: 516330 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,89780511495#,,1#,516330# US 
(Germantown) 

+13126266799,,89780511495#,,1#,516330# US (Chicago) 

1.  Invocation, Pledge, Announcements 

2.  The winners of the Expiration Date 

Competition! 

3.  Speaker - Dr. Matt Corrigan, the 2020 

Election and Florida’s Role 

4.  The 5 way test 

Our Mineral City 

silent auction is 

now closed!  

Thank you to all our 

bidders and congrats 

to all our winners!  

Vickie Cavey will be in 

touch with you to get 

your payment info, 

and will then  

coordinate getting you your items. (For those of you who received gift cards/certificates, they 

will be mailed to you. Actual items will be delivered to you. Thanks everyone!   

Ecology Day is around 

the corner! We are so 

excited to announce our 

next service project will 

be held June 13th from 

8am-10am.  

See you in the parking lot 

of Larry's Giant Subs. Thank you to Glenn Barr for 

coordinating!  
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